Westgate Elland HX5 OBB

Phone: 01422 373159 Fax: 01422 311568

E-mail: admin@elland.calderdale.sch.uk

Elland C of E School (Scan below for website)



NEWSLETTER 6th February 2020



HEADTEACHER'S AWARD

Well done Jonah Gill for receiving the Head Teacher's award last week.

PUPILS OF THE WEEK

Last week the pupils of the week were :-

Nur: Adam Taylor

Rec: Kennisy-Willow Hall

Yr 1: Riley Doran Yr 2: Toby O'Keefe Yr 3: Angel Taylor Yr 4: Aisha Helme

Yr 5: Chloe Jeffreys

Yr 6: Anaina Joseph

Attendance Winner Reception - 98.3% Well Done



WOW WORK OF THE WEEK

Last week the Wow Work of the week were :-

Rec: Jacob Helme Yr 1: Remy Birkby

Yr 2: Kayson O'Sullivan

Yr 3: Mathew-Junior Augustine

Yr 4: Harley McKeever

Yr 5: Zac Hope Yr 6: Corey Barnes

Australian Bush Fire Fundraising



Thank you once again to everyone who has sent in their coppers for this Fundraising event. We have completed the koala and have managed to raise £29.16 to go towards this cause. We are going to use the money raised from the bushfire fund to become a Koala protector. The money will be used to provide emergency funds to care for injured koalas and help restore homes for many of the koalas.

Reception Class Science

Reception have been learning about the moon in Science this week. We tried some astronaut food - we ate an astronaut ice cream sandwich and tried some freeze dried apple, blueberries, strawberries and raspberries. The children found it very chewy and thought it was strange having crunchy ice cream!







Church Links

This week in Collective Worship the children learnt about Love. Father David will be leading our Worship.

Maths Skills





You have probably heard about our new maths display that we are creating in school to showcase all of the wonderful maths skills our children have. There are so many times that we use a maths skill without even realising it. This could be handling money in a shop, reading the timetable for a bus or using a watch or a clock to tell the time. All of these instances demonstrate a huge variety of mathematical knowledge and show the children how they are using maths all of the time. The children are really excited about this. Here are a few examples of some of our children applying a maths skill at home.

Adult Learning - Maths and English

A number of our parents have spent the last 12 weeks learning Maths and English, in school, with tutors from Calderdale Adult Learning. This has been an amazing and unique opportunity.

We still have places on our Maths & English courses for any parents/carers who wish to join. The feed-back that the tutors have given us is fantastic and they are more than happy for more parents/carers to attend - if you would like a place, please contact school to book.

Some of our parents/carers have been kind enough to provide their feedback on the course so far and we hope that this will help others to come along, join the fun, make new friends, build confidence and learn new skills. Refreshments and snacks are provided.

"It helped me to learn and refresh my English and engage in my social life and make friends"

"Gave me an extra learning opportunity to help towards my exam and helped me make friends"

"It has helped me refresh my skills to help my daughter with her homework and it has really helped me through my mental issues. Talking to new people, I wouldn't normally"

'I have learned different ways of doing things that I didn't understand at school, which helps when I help my grand-daughter with her homework.'

School Shoes

Please could Parents/Carers ensure that children are coming to school in proper black school shoes as we seem to have a lot of trainers appearing and these are not part of our uniform. Thank you.

Upcoming Events

7th to 9th February — Robinwood trip
12th February—Family Learning —Soap Carving

17th—21st February—Half Term

11th March Family Learning—Mother's Day Craft

29th April— Family Learning—Spring Themed Event Friday 8th May— Bank Holiday—VE Day Anniversary

Triday on May Bank Honday VE Day

11th -15th May-SATs week